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PROPOSED MINUTES 

75rH ANNUAL LA CLERKS OF COURT CONFERENCE 

FINAL SESSION 

WEDNESDAV,JUNE 30, 2021 

9:00A.M. 

BATON ROUGE, LA 

The Louisiana Clerk of Court held their final session of the 2021 Clerks of Court Conference 
in Baton Rouge on Wednesday, June 30, 2021. Bridget Hanna called the Final Session to 
Order. The Presentation of Colors was presented by Ascension Parish Sheriffs Office and 
Ashlyn Leonard sang the National Anthem. 

The selection of the conference site for 2022 came before the Clerks. Robin Hooter made a 
motion for the 2022 Clerk Conference to be held in Lake Charles, Louisiana. The motion was 
seconded by Randy Deshotel. All Clerks present voted in favor. 

Bridget Hanna addressed the members and then introduced the Honorable Tess Percy 
Stromberg, Judge 23rd Judicial District. Judge Stromberg administered the oath of office to 
the following: 

Insurance Board of Trustees District Members - Randy Deshotel 

Association Board of Trustees District Members - Chelsey R. Napoleon and David Dart 

Retirement Board Officers - Bridget Hanna, Robin Hooter, Randy Deshotel, Rick Arceneaux, 
Brian Lestage, and David Dart 

Association Executive Board- Mark Graffeo, Kim Turlich-Vaughan, Rick Arceneaux, 
Annette Fontana, Randy Deshotel, and Robin Hooter 

Bridget Hanna was sworn in as the President of the Louisiana Clerks of Court Association and 
addressed the Clerks. 

An education session entitled "Sneak-Peek- Legislative Update" was presented by Debbie 
Hudnall. 

The final session was then adjourned. 

Approved: 

Turlich-Vaughan, Seer 




